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AAACU Supports Oscoda Paul Bunyan Days 

Alpena, Michigan, September 2, 2022 
– Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) recently presented the 
Oscoda-AuSable Chamber of 
Commerce with a check to support 
Paul Bunyan Days. 

Paul Bunyan Days is an annual 
celebration held in Oscoda Mi. offering 
fun for the whole family with carnival 
rides, food, Chili cookoff, beard 
contest, music, arts and crafts, and 
much more. 

The credit union is proud to be a 
sponsor of this event offering fun for 
community members. 

, and Iosco counties with ten locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in 
Alpena High School and with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona 
Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an 
additional branch in Alpena. As of July 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,217 members 
with total assets equal to $574,723,399. 

 

Pictured: Gaylynn Brenoel-Interim director and Cheyenne Crevier, Oscoda 
Assistant Branch Manager 


